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      1 

2 3 
 

BIG NEWS IS 
RELEASED! 

4 
 

City Track 
Meet @ PACI 

5 
 

City Track 
Meet @ PACI 

6 7 
 

Seed Survivor 
Presentations 

8 

9 10 11 12 
 

5/6 Year End 
Trip 

13 
 

Kindergarten 
Graduation @ 

1pm 

14 
 

K/1/2 Year 
End Trip 

15 

16 17 18 
 

Kindergarten 
Orientation @ 

11am 

19 
 

3/4 Year End 
Trip 

20 
 

Grade 8 
Farewell @ 

1pm 

21 
7/8 Year End 

Trip 
 

Library Books 
Due Back 

22 

23 24 
 

Play-Day & 
Hamburger 

Sale 

25 
 

5-8 Kinsmen 
Waterpark  

26 
 

Last Day of 
School! Report 

Cards 

27 28 29 

30       

 

Osborne Public School 

 

c/o 545 – 11th Street East 
Prince Albert SK S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 922-8078 

Fax: (306) 922-7838 

Principal:  Dejan Letkeman 

 

First Day Back to School is September 3rd, 2024. 



Principal’s Message 

Dear Osborne Parents and Caregivers, 
 
It’s T minus 26 days before Summer Break … but who’s counting, right?!  It is hard to 
believe that a whole school year has come and gone already! Time flies when a person 
spends so much time in a community they love being in! I want to extend my gratitude to 
all the parents, caregivers, and community members that support the work being done 
here at Osborne Public School!  I have often said that education is a partnership, and I am 
deeply grateful for you, our partners!  
 
With the arrival of June, with all the sun and fun that it brings, comes many field trips and 
year-end activities, so be sure to check out the calendar and watch Edsby for class 
announcements. And, of course, with June comes the farewells too.  Our Grade 8 
Farewell is scheduled for June 20th, at 1:00 pm, in the Osborne gymnasium.  Our grade 8 
students are heading off to high school next fall, and we are celebrating that milestone 
with them and their families. Many of our grade 8 students have been at Osborne for nine 
years – from kindergarten to Grade 8.  We wish them well as they pursue and complete 
the final leg of their K-12 education.   
 
I want to wish all of you a very refreshing, fun-filled, and safe Summer Break!  The last day 
of classes is Wednesday, June 26th, and the first day of classes for the upcoming school 
year (for K-8) is Tuesday, September 3rd.   I am looking forward to the Summer Break but 
am also looking forward to another year at the Osborne Hive.  Remember everyone …. 
BEE Awesome!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Dejan Letkeman – Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kindergarten Celebration 
Our youngest Stingers are moving up in the world! Congratulations to Paisley, Richard, 
Cheyenne, Mykola, Versaviya, Lincoln, Owen, and Alveena. The celebration will take 
place at 1:00 on June 13th.  

Farewell Grade 8’s 
The Grade 8 Farewell will take place at 1:00pm on the 20th. We are so proud of our 15 
Stingers who have been such great leaders this year. To Jessie, Wyatt, Kevin, Jakob, 
Peyton, Colson, Shane, Raelyn, Eli, Lexi, Elsie, Braxten, Exsavier, James, and Ronald, we 
wish all the best as you head into high school! You will be missed. 

Library News 
This year, all library books are due back by June 21st. Please do your best to find any 
missing books, as you may be charged to replace them. If any books have been damaged, 
please bring them back “as-is” and they will be repaired at school. 

Important information about the Busing 
Any students needing the school bus this fall must be registered.  It only takes 2 to 3 
minutes and is very easy to do!  Registrations do not have to be done every year, but a 
student must be re-registered if their information (such as school, address or contact info) 
is changing.  If you are not sure if you already have registered, please give us a call at the 
number below or simply register again.  Doing so now will ensure your child is placed on 
the proper bus for the first day of school.  Not registering on time could delay having your 
child assigned a bus several days into the new school year. 
Click here https://www3.srsd119.ca/busgarage/transport/request.php  
or you can simply type “Sask Rivers School Division” or “SRSD119” in a search engine 
(we recommend Google).  Scrolling down you should find the “Transportation” section with 
some helpful tools like a bus notification set up and of course, the “School Busing Request 
Form”. 
If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation Department at 306 763-2323. 
Thank you, 
Ryan Bruce, Manager of Transportation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Events 
Christina's Art School - Follow your child's heart if they love drawing... 
Starting June 1st, we are taking New Student Registrations for openings for our year-long 
art classes which start in September.  Whether they develop their love of drawing and 
painting into a hobby, or it's their launch into a secondary school and a career, the skills 
they acquire will be with them for life!  The Year-End Art Exhibition at Sandra's Gallery 
which is on until September.  Classes also include a year-end Field Trip.  For more 
information and to register, please see www.christinathoen.com or phone 306-961-3350 
(Christina Thoen, Artist, Certified Teacher, B.Ed, Art Major) & see Christina's Art School 
on Facebook.  

https://www3.srsd119.ca/busgarage/transport/request.php
http://www.christinathoen.com/


 

 
 


